
 

WoW Mums delivered 
Christmas Goody bags to 
our elderly friends in       
Haven Lodge and John 
Kirk Lodge on Christmas 
Day. They were happy 
with our food, toiletries 
and a gift, but they were 
more pleased to see us 
all, masked up, to tell us 
how they feel about being 
alone on Christmas Day. 
Others were in isolation 
and some were happy to 
pull a Christmas cracker 
with others.  
They were very pleased 
to see that they were not 
forgotten. We would like 
to thank our funders   
Battersea United Chari-
ties for supporting our 
Christmas project.  

WoW Karate will start on Saturday, 
6th  February in Katherine Low     
Settlement. Please register by calling 
07811660580. This term will be     
delivered via zoom, due to lockdown. 
We would like to thank our partners 
Thomas’s Foundation for continually 
funding this WoW project to make 
our children transitioning from      
primary to secondary school more 
vigilant.  
Photo: Karate Master Andrew Beech 
at Wandsworth Town Hall with his 
UK Community Coach of the Year 
2019 award.  
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Janet Crawley, one of 
our first elderly friends 
since 2010 
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Trevor from Haven Lodge 
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Clinical Commissioning Group 

WoW Support for Elderly  
It is very refreshing that 
our community organi-
sations have stepped up 
and  came to the rescue 
of our most vulnerable 
residents—the elderly. 
Next delivery is next 
week. 

priority for Wandsworth 
Community Safety     
Partnership. 
The purpose of this 
meeting was to learn 
how to seek assistance  
and receive the advice on 
how the team addresses 
the hate crime in  
Wandsworth. Support is             

WoW Mums have been 
invited to NHS meeting 
via zoom, as partners of 
Clinical Commissioning 
Group to discuss the  
challenges of hate crime 
delivered by Mark Wolski,  
Vulnerabilities Manager 
for Wandsworth Council. 
Tackling hate crime is a 

offered through develop-
ment of Hate Crime forum 
that seeks to communicate, 
collaborate, co-ordinate, 
whilst also being a critical 
friend. Key issues were   
recognising hate crime,   
under-reporting hate crime 
and confidence in the     
system. W O W  M U M S  

As Government has advised 
us all to stay at home, espe-
cially the elderly, it is not 
easy for residents of local 
lodges to get the food and 
supplies, so community  
organisations play a crucial 
role in making sure they 
have enough to live on.   

WoW Mum Senia delivering food 
to elderly residents of John Kirk 
and Haven Lodge 

M&Ms for Children of Key Workers  
Women of Wandsworth are 
grateful for the donation of 
M&Ms sweets from Rotary    
International for children of key 
workers still attending Christ 
Church school in Battersea.  
Key workers are their parents  
whose work is critical for deal-
ing with Covid 19 and who are 
dealing with EU Transition,   
according to Government info. 
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Home-made Cakes for Elderly   

WoW Enterprise Club 

Thank you to Furloughed 
Foodies, professional chefs for 
cooking hot meals for the  
elderly residents in John Kirk 
House and in Haven Lodge in 
Battersea.  This has been   
received with great gratitude 
for the Chefs’ cooking for 
them and the WoW Mums 
linking them, so they would 
get more hot meals as Covid 
19  support.  
This will become a regular 
delivery of hot food together 
with WoW Mums’ deliveries 
of non-perishables. 

WoW Enterprise Club members 
attended via zoom the Edge of the 
Box business workshop for small 
entrepreneurs and start-ups,        
organised by Chelsea Foundation. 
Marketing Strategy is an integral 
component to growing the business 
and we were shown how to build a 
digital marketing strategy and learn 
about different digital marketing 
channels available and how they can 
be applied to connect and          
engage with potential customers. 

Thank you to Flora Yu from Your 
Cakes for donating 100 mini cakes, 
muffins, biscuits, scones and tarts 
baked by local ladies to thank the key 
workers for their selfless work to 
help the community. WoW Mums 
have delivered them to our elderly 
friends in John Kirk and Haven Lodge 
in Battersea. Lodge Wardens         
appreciated the time and effort by the 
members of our community to help 
the elderly in this way and show them 
that they are not forgotten.  

W O W  M U M S  

Hot Food For Elderly 

Elderly residents of John Kirk with food 
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WoW Mums delivered Christmas Goody bags to our elderly friends in       Haven Lodge and John Kirk Lodge on Christmas Day. They were happy with our food, toiletries and a gift, but they were more pleased to see us all, masked up, to tell us how they feel about being alone on Christmas Day.
Others were in isolation and some were happy to pull a Christmas cracker with others. 
They were very pleased to see that they were not forgotten. We would like to thank our funders   Battersea United Charities for supporting our Christmas project. 
WoW Karate will start on Saturday, 6th  February in Katherine Low     Settlement. Please register by calling 07811660580. This term will be     delivered via zoom, due to lockdown. We would like to thank our partners Thomas’s Foundation for continually funding this WoW project to make our children transitioning from      primary to secondary school more vigilant. 
Photo: Karate Master Andrew Beech at Wandsworth Town Hall with his UK Community Coach of the Year 2019 award. 
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WoW Enterprise Club members attended via zoom the Edge of the Box business workshop for small entrepreneurs and start-ups,        organised by Chelsea Foundation.
Marketing Strategy is an integral component to growing the business and we were shown how to build a digital marketing strategy and learn about different digital marketing channels available and how they can be applied to connect and          engage with potential customers.
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WoW Support for Elderly 
It is very refreshing that our community organisations have stepped up and  came to the rescue of our most vulnerable residents—the elderly. Next delivery is next week.
WoW Mums have been invited to NHS meeting via zoom, as partners of Clinical Commissioning Group to discuss the  challenges of hate crime delivered by Mark Wolski,  Vulnerabilities Manager for Wandsworth Council.
Tackling hate crime is a priority for Wandsworth Community Safety     Partnership.
The purpose of this meeting was to learn how to seek assistance  and receive the advice on how the team addresses the hate crime in  Wandsworth. Support is             offered through development of Hate Crime forum that seeks to communicate, collaborate, co-ordinate, whilst also being a critical friend. Key issues were   recognising hate crime,   under-reporting hate crime and confidence in the     system.
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Elderly residents of John Kirk with food

As Government has advised us all to stay at home, especially the elderly, it is not easy for residents of local lodges to get the food and supplies, so community  organisations play a crucial role in making sure they have enough to live on.  
WoW Mum Senia delivering food to elderly residents of John Kirk and Haven Lodge

M&Ms for Children of Key Workers 
Women of Wandsworth are grateful for the donation of M&Ms sweets from Rotary    International for children of key workers still attending Christ Church school in Battersea.  Key workers are their parents  whose work is critical for dealing with Covid 19 and who are dealing with EU Transition,   according to Government info.


